
NOTICE FROM THE EDITORS

For many years the Journal had been running a large publication backlog, resulting in

long delays between acceptance and publication. We are happy to announce that with the

ASL Council’s authorization of substantial increases in the size of the Journal and the

combined efforts of the editors during the last three years, this backlog has now been cleared.

The editors invite submission of high quality research in all areas of logic, promising prompt

refereeing and speedy publication after acceptance.

Rod Downey, Coordinating editor


